PLANNING & LAND USE MANAGEMENT

M OTION

Crazy Girls located at 1433 N. La Brea Avenue, Los Angeles, CA 90028 in Hollywood, has been
a bar and adult entertainment venue for over thirty years. It advertises itself as: ‘LA ’s # Topless Nightclub’
and offers expensive bottle service and other VIP services all while operating until 4:00 am. Despite having
a Type 48 (Bar/Nightclub) Alcohol Beverage Control (ABC) license from the State of California, it does
not have a Conditional Use Permit since this establishment began selling liquor on or before March 1, 1977.

The alleged activities occurring as a result of the Crazy Girls operation are a threat to the public
peace, health, and safety. The Police Department indicates that the violations that have occurred onsite
include the sale and dispensing of alcohol after 2am, which is a violation of their ABC license. In addition,
other activities observed by the Police Department during a four-month period in 2021, prior to this site
being redistricted into Council District 13, include a homicide, sexual assault, robbery with a firearm,
aiming a firearm at an individual and/or shooting at someone, and prostitution.

The abovementioned observations made during the four-month period in 2021, is a summary of
the nuisance activities that the Police Department has made since 2017. These nuisance activities have
generated concerns from local businesses and residents; and continue to be a drain on limited City
resources. These activities cannot be allowed to continue, and the City must take corrective action.

I THEREFORE MOVE that the Council instruct the Planning Department, with the assistance
of the Department of Building and Safety, and in consultation with the City Attorney, to initiate Nuisance
Abatement Proceedings (Municipal Code Section 12.27.1), and prepare the necessary reports and
recommendations, and conduct the required public hearings, and thereby protect the public peace, health,
and safety of the community by imposing corrective conditions to address the reported nuisance activities
that are occurring onsite at Crazy Girls, located at 1433 N. La Brea Avenue, Los Angeles, CA 90028.

MITCH O’FARRELL
Councilmember, 13th District
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